
 

 

Attention all members of 
EMHA and EGHA 

This year the EMHA and the EGHA 
associations have decided to host one 
tournament together.  The tournament 
will be held at The Quarry Golf Club on 
May 24​th​, 2019.  All funds raised to be 
distributed fairly between the two 
leagues. 

Registration fees are $150.00 per person 
or $600.00 for a foursome including 
lunch, cart, 18 holes, dinner and dance. 
This will be an all inclusive price with 
no additional funds requested at the 
registration desk. 
 

Dance at 8pm featuring live music, 
(special guest band to be announced) 
anyone not participating in the 
tournament is welcome to join. Tickets 
will be sold at the door for $10.00 per 
person for non-golfers. 

 

 

 

 

 

A group of board members and parent 
volunteers will be meeting on April 25, 
2019 at 6:30 pm at the Quarry. We 
encourage anyone looking to volunteer 
at the golf tournament to attend the 
meeting. 

We are also looking for hole sponsors 
and items for the silent auction table.  If 
you would like to make a donation, or 
know of someone that would like to 
make a donation, please contact 
eagle.golf1@gmail.com​.  

 

See registration form attached to reserve 
your spot to golf. 

 

Register soon as we anticipate selling 
out. 

Thank you  

 

EGHA & EMHA 
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